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Comment - If the government wants to provide health care to those who do not have it that is fine but I 
should not have to pay for it. I did not have health care until I was able to afford it and I rarely got sick until I 
got it. The government should only provide the opportunity for all of its citizens to get health insurance as 
soon as possible and keep the cost affordable for working Americans.

Page 1 of 1Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

10/18/2013https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1...




